
10. CORRESPONDENCE

North Christchurch and South Christchurch Bus Services Review - Environment Canterbury

Mr Matthew Noon, and Mr Wayne Holton-Jeffreys of Environment Canterbury attended and briefed
the Committee on the review to be undertaken in respect of the North Christchurch Bus Service and
the results of the consultation on the South Christchurch Bus Service Review previously undertaken.

Mr Noon provided a presentation detailing the results of the South Christchurch consultation and
members took the opportunity to ask questions during this.

In respect to the North Christchurch Bus Service Review Mr Andrew Hensley, City Streets Unit, also
attended and it was decided by the Committee that staff be asked to make a submission to
Environment Canterbury on the basis outlined in the position paper presented by Mr Hensley and as
discussed during the meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


